
Charging no admission, the Eastern Shore Baseball Hall of Fame museum 

depends heavily on the generous support of contributors for the funds necessary 

to operate and improve your museum.  Since its opening in 1997, the museum 

has honored more than 300 players, coaches, and contributors to the history of 

Delmarva baseball from the 19th century to the present and showcasing 

memorabilia.  The museum has received extensive regional and national media 

coverage and recognition from the National Baseball Hall of Fame in 

Cooperstown, NY and the Negro Leagues Baseball Museum in Kansas City, 

MO, while attracting over 1000 visitors annually. 

 

Please consider supporting the Eastern Shore Baseball Hall of Fame museum with an annual contribution.  

Eastern Shore Baseball Foundation, Inc. is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) organization operating the Eastern Shore 

Baseball Hall of Fame museum, and therefore your contribution is tax-deductible. 

 

While any level of contribution would be greatly appreciated, the following annual contribution levels for 

individuals and corporations/groups will receive special recognition as noted below. 

 

 

Individuals 
 

$500 – Gold Glove 

 Engraved Gold Glove award 

 Recognition in the museum, on the website, 

and in the annual banquet program 

 Four complimentary tickets to Member’s 

Night or the annual banquet 

 

$250 – Silver Slugger 

 Engraved Silver Slugger award 

 Recognition in the museum, on the website, 

and in the annual banquet program 

 Two complimentary tickets to Member’s 

Night or the annual banquet 

 

$100 – All-Star 

 Framed All-Star certificate 

 Recognition in the museum, on the website, 

and in the annual banquet program 

Corporations/Groups 
 

$1000 – Gold Glove 

 Engraved Gold Glove award 

 Recognition in the museum, on the website.  

 3 ft X 6 ft advertisement on our fence during 

Shorebird season. Limited Space priority 

based on donation 

$500 – Silver Slugger 

 Engraved Silver Slugger award 

 Recognition in the museum, on the website.  

 3 ft X 4 ft advertisement on our fence during 

Shorebird season. Limited Space priority 

based on donation 

 

$250 – All-Star 

 Framed All-Star certificate 

 Recognition in the museum, on the website. 

 3 ft X 2 ft advertisement on our fence during 

Shorebird season. Limited Space priority 

based on donation 

Corporations contributing services of indeterminate 

value or as needed on a continuing basis by the 

Foundation, will be a MVP contributor, and will 

receive a framed certificate and recognition in the 

museum, on the website, and in the annual banquet 

program. 

 


